
 

 

TOWN OF LEBANON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Lebanon will conduct a Public Hearing by the Public Works 
Building Committee on Monday, April 29, 2019 at 7:00 pm at the Fire Safety Complex, 23 Goshen Hill 
Road, Lebanon, CT to discuss the proposed Department of Public Works building project. 

  
Rob Cady, Public Works Building Committee Chair 
April 9, 2019 

   


